
 

 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

Jared Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Michael A. Cunningham, Director 
 

 
 
 
 
 
July 8, 2025 
 
 
Garrett C. Varra 
Raptor Materials, LLC. 
8120 Gage Street 
Frederick, CO 80516 
 
 
Re: Letter of Monitoring Compliance, 2025 Annual Groundwater Monitoring, 
 Two Rivers Sand, Gravel and Reservoir Project, Permit No. M-2022-013 
 
Dear Mr. Varra: 
 
On July 7, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your responses 
to the Division’s letter dated the same day, for the Two Rivers Sand, Gravel and Reservoir Project, permit 
no. M-2022-013. Upon review of the submittal the Division has no additional comments. 
 
The Operator has committed to providing an annual report to the Division with all the monitoring well 
data with the annual report.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Garrett Varra, Raptor Materials, LLC, gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com 
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